Hi everyone, just a reminder that our 5th grade Music Academy is starting up soon,
Please help us get the word out. Thank you! Please forward this to any Novato 5th
grader.

The Sinaloa Music Academy is a special FREE music program held at Sinaloa Middle
School designed for 5th grade students interested in leaming or continuing their studies
on & band instrument, a string instrument, or learning to sing. Check out this fun video
about Sinaloa music! Also check out the 6th grade choir singing Wonderful Lifel

Classes are taught in a fun and friendly way! Students will not only leam new skills and
technigques, bul they will also get to demonstrate these skills in concerts.

All Novato Unified School District students are welcome 1o participate as a supplement
to their regular music instructions. The Sinaloa Music Academy program is a great way
to get ready for middle school music classes at Sinaloa.

Band class is every Wednesday, 2:30-3:15, and starts February 5.

Strings class (violins and cellos) is every Wednesday, 3;15-4:00, and starts February 5.
Choir class is every Wednesday, 4:00-4:45, and starts February 5.

For more information, please go to novatomusic.com and click on “Sinaloa Academy.”

Email: sinaloaacademy@yahoo.com

The Sinaloa Academy Information Night is Monday, February 3 at 7:00 p.m. in Room
401 at Sinaloa Middle School. If you are unable to come to the information night, please
email sinaloaacademy@yahoo.com to sign up your 5th grade student for classes.



